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Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services and 
Sealand Contractors Corp. continue with construction. 
Work is anticipated to be complete mid-2025. 

Project updates
•	 Asphalt resurfacing is complete on Addison Drive, 

Stafford Circle, and Emory Lane. Crews will finish 
landscaping in this area this spring. 

•	 Storm drainage and sanitary sewer improvements 
continue along N. Sharon Amity Road. 

•	 Storm drainage improvements along Water Oak and 
Walker Roads are scheduled to begin this summer. 
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